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The Electoral Distribution Commissioners

The West Perth Local community is currently divided by a boundary that runs along the
Mitchell Freeway, Malcolm Street, and Kings Park Road. This has resulted in the main
section being included in the district of Nedlands, while the southern section falls within the
district of Perth. As a result, the area represented by West Perth Local is fragmented.

There are currently 836 electors living in the section of West Perth/Perth/Kings Park located
to the west of the Mitchell Freeway. To equalize enrolments, it is proposed to transfer this
group of electors to the district of Nedlands. This would provide a clear and continuous
boundary between the districts of Perth and Nedlands, which is aiready well recognized.

Overall, this redistribution will help to ensure that the West Perth Local community is
represented in a more cohesive and meaningful way, and will allow for a more balanced
distribution of electors across the relevant districts.

Regards
Bruce Reynolds co Chair West Perth Local Community Group
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